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It was brought to the Division’s attention today that the January 2024 Quality Management Bulletin’s usual 
format listing District email addresses at the bottom may have caused some confusion. It may be perceived 
that questions regarding re-credentialing be directed to the District emails. 

This is not the case. The District emails listed at the bottom of the bulletin are posted in this format 
each month. Please direct any questions you may have regarding re-credentialing to the credentialing 
department’s mailbox: dddcredentialing@azdes.gov. 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
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